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5th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

On Monday 10th July, at 2.30pm, Seva School will be hosting a Year 9 Parents Information 

Session which will focus on the new Work Experience Programme.  

This session is aimed at providing you with the necessary information about the process, 

expectations for students, parents, and employers.  

It is highly recommended that you attend the session, to ensure you are fully informed 

and a successful placement for your child. 

Next year, when your child is in Year 10, work experience will be a compulsory part of the 

curriculum.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Mr Sturmey 

 


